YOUTH TRANSFORMED 2018


IMPORTANT INFORMATION





ARRIVAL TIME and PLACE
Arrive between 12PM and 1PM on Saturday 28th July at the Billberry Hill Centre, RoseHill, Rednal Birmingham  B45 8RT

DEPARTURE TIME and PLACE
The young people must be collected from the Billberry Hill Centre in Rednal on Friday evening after celebration day on the 3rd August between 8PM and 8:30PM. However we urge all parents to attend the celebration day which starts at 5pm and includes food.

BRING IT WITH YOU!
Sleeping Bags AND single bed sheet OR suitable bed linen, e.g. Duvet + thick sheet + pillowcase. (Beds + pillows are provided.) Enough towels, underwear, socks and appropriate loose clothing (Nothing revealing!). They will also need clothing for outdoor activities such as our Sports Day; our day of working in the community and our walk in the Lickey Hills.  They will need more than one pair of shoes/trainers; Toiletries (toothbrush, toothpaste, shower gel, and deodorant!!!!), small rucksack for days out; Bible and spending money (for daily trip to the local sweet shop.)
Please be sure to bring old trainers and old clothes that can get messy for the days of serving in the community.

DO NOT BRING IT WITH YOU!
We are NOT responsible for any losses. Please do not bring expensive items!!

Shop Run
For health reasons the YP are not to buy any caffeine or energy drinks from the shops. These will be confiscated if found.
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SPECIAL NOTE ON CLOTHING:
This week represents a special time where young people can get close to God. With the young people all together for the week, out of respect, we ask that certain clothing styles are avoided completely:

-no string vests, crop tops or very short or very tight clothing
-leggings to be accompanied by long skirt or shorts
		
MOBILE PHONES
PARENTS: The signal strength in the building is very weak and can mostly only send/receive calls when standing outside of the building.  As a result, parents are encouraged to call their children during ‘shop time’ or ‘free time’. This is normally 6-6:30 PM and 9-11PM.

YOUNG PEOPLE: While we are happy for you to have your mobile phone with you at all times, we ask that they be turned to silent and not used at all during corporate sessions. They will be temporarily confiscated (only for the duration of the session) if you are found to be using it.

PARENTS/GUARDIANS ROOM
There will be a special Parents/Guardian Room on the first day of the mission so that when parents/guardians drop off their children, they can have an opportunity to meet the Management Team over refreshments and learn what their child can expect during the week.

CELEBRATION DAY
We encourage all parents, friends and family to attend our Celebration Day on Friday, 3rd Aug between 5pm and 7:30PM which will include a showcase of the week, testimonies and great food. Please come and support your youth!!
